
Early Intervention Services 

Health Care Reform requires unlimited benefits on early intervention services.  Effective  

January 1, 2014, early intervention services will be unlimited (currently limited to $5,000 per year).  

Early Intervention services are defined as medically necessary Speech and Language Therapy, 

Occupational Therapy, Physical Therapy and assistive technology services and devices for dependents 

from birth to age 3 who are certified by the Department of Mental Health, Mental Retardation and 

Substance Abuse Services as eligible for services under Part H of the Individuals with Disabilities 

Education Act. 

 

  


